
 

 

 
 
This email is for parents of pupils in Preschool to Year 13. 
  

24 August 2023 

Dear Parents of Doha British School, 
 
  

We trust that you and your families are well. Having enjoyed a well deserved summer break.  
  

The Senior Leadership Team and School Staff are excited to welcome back the whole school community to a new 
academic year. As the new Principal of DBS Ain Khaled, the enthusiasm and positivity of the staff, as well as their 

depth of teaching knowledge and professionalism has been a good start to what will undoubtedly be another 
successful year for the DBS family. I am proud and excited to have the opportunity to be an integral part of the 
success that continues to make DBS the school of choice in Doha. 
 
  

I am also very pleased to welcome Dr. Luke Cheater as Head of Primary and Mr. Mark Healy, Head of Secondary 

who both have a wealth of international leadership experience. Ms. Lynette Grant, having started in January this 
year continues as the school’s Vice Principal.  
 
  

We look forward to meeting you all and to a productive year ahead.  
  

As always there is much to convey in the first communication of the year; please read the following and see both 

the Primary and Secondary School Welcome Packs attached, to ensure a smooth start to the term. 
 
  

Kind regards, 
 
  

Mr. Simon Berry 

Principal, Ain Khaled 

simon.berry@dohabritishschool.com  
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